
 

 

 

 

 

Policy 02:225 – Faculty Development 

 

The University provides faculty members the opportunity to continue their professional 

development through such means as sabbatical leaves, support for research, participation in 

professional organizations, and travel to professional meetings. Individual faculty members are 

expected to take the initiative in promoting their own growth as teachers, as scholars, and 

especially in professional and occupational fields, as practitioners. 
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